From: Byron Champlin

To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Fwd: asking zebra crossing
Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 12:54:15 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Janice:

Please put the communication below on the August City Council agenda for referral to TPAC
and/or Traffic Operations.

Thank you,

Byron
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Suraj Budathoki <budathokisuraj@gmail.com>
Date: July 16, 2025 at 12:39:06 PM EDT

To: Byron Champlin <chamby(@comcast.net>
Subject: asking zebra crossing

Subject: Request for Pedestrian Crossing on Loudon Road
Dear Honorable Mayor,
I hope you are doing well.

While accompanying participants of Concord Adult Day Care on a visit to
Goodwill, I observed that crossing Loudon Road is quite challenging and
potentially unsafe for our seniors and individuals with disabilities.

Therefore, I request the installation of a zebra crossing between Concord Adult
Day Care and Goodwill on Loudon Road to ensure safe pedestrian access for our
community members.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,
Concord Adult Daycare,

Owner
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